

Grace Christian Academy
P.O. Box 31930, Grand Cayman KY1-1208,
Cayman Islands
Email: officeadmin@gca.ky

Tel: (345) 945-0899

Grace Christian Academy

Phone Policy Notice

Dear Teachers and Parents,

In an effort to foster a focused and distraction-free learning environment, we are implementing a new phone policy effective immediately.

Policy Details:

- Students will hand in their phones at the start of each lesson.(Phone bin will be provided to each class)
- Phones will be returned to students at the end of each lesson.
- Non-compliance: If a student does not comply with this rule, the teacher will confiscate the phone.
- The confiscated phone will be available for parent collection from the teacher at the end of the school day.

Please note:

 Snack time and lunch time will be under review to determine if this policy will be enforced during these times as well.

We appreciate your cooperation and support in maintaining a productive learning environment.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely, Emily Alexander Principal Grace Christian Academy